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What has been happening this week? 

In RE, we looked at light and how it is important in the world. 

In English, we finished the story of Charlotte’s Web and wrote our Newspaper Reports. On 

Friday, we watched the film of Charlotte’s Web to finish our topic’s learning. 

In Maths, we explored capacity and volume and finished off our unit with an end of block 

assessment. 

In Science, we went out onto the field and created our own animal habitats. The children 

worked well in teams and have created some lovely habitats for insects, foxes, rabbits, 

hedgehogs, mice and any other animal that may want to live there. 

Celebrations & Pupil Voice 
Work on the Wall: Vihaan for his impeccable presentation in his maths book and Roman for 

his fabulous Newspaper Report. 

Headteacher's Award: George for perseverance with his work this week and Rosie for always 

showing love especially when her friends are sad. 

Shining Stars: All of Otters for their hard work this week! 

Pupil Voice: “Can we make more animal habitats tomorrow?” 

 

Reminders & Messages 

World Book Day – Thursday 6th March: Please can children make a potato that looks like a 

book character of their choice. There will be prizes for each year group. Also, please can 

children have a picture taken of themselves reading a book in an unusual place. On World 

Book Day, we will also be doing a Book Swap and Shared Reading among the school. 

Have a lovely half term. We will see you back at school on Monday 24th February. 


